

FRIENDS OF THE NATIONAL ARBORETUM

3501 New York Avenue, NE Washington, DC 20002-1958 phone 202-544-8733 fax 202-544-5398 www.fona.org

January 11, 2013

Paul Beek Azalea Society of America, Northern VA Chapter 2963 Fort Lee Street Herndon, VA 20171

Dear Mr. Beck,

Thank you for the contribution of \$1,000 received on 12/31/2012 from the Azalea Society of America, Northern VA Chapter. This contribution will be placed in FONA's special fund to support an internship for the Boxwood Collection at the U.S. National Arboretum. We are gratified to know that you appreciate the Boxwood Collection as much as we do. Your contribution to support this internship benefits the intern as they work side by side with the Arboretum's curators and gain valuable horticultural experience and benefits the Arboretum as well because the intern will be an important and welcome addition to the Arboretum staff tasked in maintaining the gardens.

The Friends of the National Arboretum is a 501.c.3 nonprofit under IRS guidelines. This letter acknowledges that your donation is fully tax deductible and that no goods or services were rendered in return for your contribution.

The Arboretum is so important to this city and our nation; thank you for your generous support.

Sincerely,

Kathy Horan

Executive Director

Please extend our grateful transles to the members of the Northern VA Chapter of ASA!

The Friends of the US National Arboretum (FONA) at the U.S. National Arboretum is a 501(c) (3) nonprofit organization under IRS guidelines. This letter acknowledges that your donation is fully tax deductible and that no goods or services were rendered in return for your contribution. Please save this letter as your receipt and keep with your 2012 tax records. The FONA tax I.D. number is # 521257712.